
 

  

 
Dear Amicalists, 

 

When each of us entered into our in our careers in our beloved hospitality industry, we 

were told that our industry would always flourish, people would always travel and we 

would always be sure to find work anywhere in the world. 

 

This year, we learnt something different. It only feels like moments ago when we 

chanted ‘We are the World’ in Warsaw, side by side holding hands. Only a few months 

later, most of the hotels we work for are shut, borders are closed and tourism is 

restricted - and some of our futures have become unpredictable. 

 

In such uncertain times, you must remember that your family and friends will be there 

for you. Just as you shall be there for your beloved ones. 

 

The AICR will always be here for you - regardless of what’s happening in the world. In 

most of our sections, we have to refrain from meeting personally. The International 

Committee and the Section Presidents are actively seeking opportunities to stay in 

touch with you. In due course we will present you with initiatives, which will bring 

value to our members, partners and sponsors. 

 

We will show you that you are not alone, and that we are an Amicale - in good times 

and bad times. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://aicrinternational.org


 

 

 

 

 

   
 

  
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/aicrintl
https://twitter.com/aicr_intl?lang=en
https://za.linkedin.com/company/aicr

